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Prayer after a service
Rev. Hosmer ministering at a 

joint rally in Tsu ShimaWorship team for a joint rally 
in Tsu Shima, Japan

Left:  Altar Call at a Joint Youth Service 
Above:  Rev. Burmeister ministering to the Youth

MONTHLY UPDATE - JAPAN/RYUKYU ISLANDS

Praise the Lord!  What an 
exciting month we have had. 

This month started out with 
having several services in 
Okinawa.  Rev. Burmeister was 
with us for two weeks.  In that 
time we had two different 
Rallies, a Youth Rally and a 
special service in Nago City!  
God moved in a very special 
way.  


Later in the middle of the month 
Bro. Hosmer traveled from 
Okinawa to Nagoya city.  There 
in a smaller city of Tsu Shima we 
had several churches gather 
together for another Rally.  Two 
were filled with the Holy Ghost.  

On the same Sunday back home 
in our main Campus we three 
filled with the Holy Ghost!

Just a couple day ago we just 
had two more filled with the Holy 
Ghost in Uruma City!  Truly God 
has give us an open door.

Bro. Hosmer then traveled to 
Miyako Island to minister to a 
daughter church on that island.


God certainly has been so good 
to us.  


Currently we are in the process 
of revamping our new Converts /
Discipleship course.  It is 
currently in English and 
Japanese.  We have almost 

completed the translation in to 
Tagalog and Spanish.  God is 
giving us an International revival 
and this Gospel needs to be 
preached to every tongue, tribe 
and nation.  


We are making all kinds of 
preparations for the Southern 
Regional Conference.  It will be 
hosted this year in Okinawa, 
Japan.  


Thank you again for all your 
prayers!

 


